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To: Dusty_Wilson@oxy.com
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Subject: FW: Fluid on CR250
Date: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 3:22:05 PM
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Hey Dusty,
 
Not sure if you are who needs to get this, but if not, please forward. Our field inspector came across
 this today.
 
Hope all is well with you.
 
Thanks,
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD 
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 3:09 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Dade, Randy, EMNRD
Subject: Fluid on CR250
 
I found this on CR 250.  Appears to have been dumped off of the Oxy location – Smokey Bits State
 Com 002H – 30-015-40148-00-00.
 
Thanks,
 
Gilbert Cordero
Compliance Officer
NMOCD District II
Office 575.748.1283  ext.114
Cell 575.626.0830
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